***ROAD CLOSURES DUE TO STREET SEALING***:   The streets of Keystone will be resealed beginning March 23, 2020 through April 3, 2020.  On a daily basis some of our streets will not be available for ingress or egress.  A color coded map and a notice from MR. TANNER (contractor) was mailed to residents and owners.  TRAVEL ON THE STREETS WILL BE RESTRICTED, BOTH IN & OUT!  Please make arrangements for parking and travelling on these days.  Delivery of mail and packages will be affected.  If you need clarification call property manager Chris Teel at 602-437-4777 x2150 or at 602-491-3094.  VEHICLES PARKED IN THE RETRICTED AREAS WILL BE TOWED AT OWNER’S EXPENSE.

POOL RESURFACING:  Maricopa County has notified Keystone that the pool surface is delaminating.  Resurfacing of the pool with a pebble surface is scheduled for later this year and hopefully before the swim season.  County permission and city permits must be in place before the project begins.

PROTECT YOUR PRIVACY AND PREVENT THEFT:  Residents are reminded to take some basic precautions before they discard invoices and other material that may contain personal or financial data.  These documents should be shredded or rendered useless in some manner before they are placed in the trash or recycle barrel. Recently some residents have reported individuals sorting through the trash barrels on the street before city pickup. Also, it's a good idea not to leave garage doors open or unattended for any length of time.  As always, if you see suspicious activity, please call the non-emergency police number, 602-262-6151.  Be sure to ask for an incident number.

CITY PROPERTY MANAGEMENT:  Keystone is professionally managed by City Property Management.  Chris Teel is our property manager.  Chris can be reached at 602-437-4777 x2150.  
Keystone's official website is http://.keystoneowners.org



